
We invite you to participate in a very special event that celebrates the value of a 
technical education. Cedar Valley College is hosting National Technical Letter 
of Intent Signing Day from 10 a.m. until 1 p.m. on Thursday, February 21, 
2019, in the Performance Hall, Building E. Similar to athletic signings, new 
students for the 2019-20 school year will ink their intentions to attend. 

Please join us for this memorable event in the lives of students.

RSVP information to come.
For more, please email lcopprue@dcccd.edu
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